
KTLU - 1580 

RUSK, TEXAS 

December 20, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylv'pia. 

Dear Sir: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
October 20, 1955 to us regarding the equipment test 
broadcast made on the morning of October 20, 1955 
on 1580 kilocycles. I am very sorry to have been 
so long in answering your letter but we have been 
extremely busy since making this equipment test. 

We appreciated very much hearing from you regarding 
KTLU's equipment test on October 20 and this is to 
certify that your log conforms with our records. 

Here's wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy and Prosperous New Year from the Lone Star 
State. 

Yours verz.truly 

Bob Stabler 
Manager 


